Georgetown Park of St.Paul

2257 Hillsdale Ave. St.Paul, MN 55119
651-738-2806 ph 651-730-9199 fax

April 13, 2015

TO: Joe Brown

RE: Retaining walls behind garages

Retaining walls will be repaired/ replaced at the rate of two per year until completed, there are
7 walls that need repair/replace 2 will be done this year 2015, 2 per year ending 2018. Also the

garages will be resided with vinyl siding beginning 2016 in the spring.

Sincerely,
Scott Gann
General Manager

952-854-0838 Off.

0952-854-0910 Fax




